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November 25, 2014

Dear Fellow Business Member:

On Wednesday, December 17th, UBAM will host its annual
SOMETHING FOR SENIORS holiday reception for our members. Asin
Previous years, our charity will focus on local, needy seniors.

With the assistance of the 008t District Neighborhood Relations
office, we will identify some of the neediest local senior citizens. Your
cash donation will enable us to provide baskets of food and
necessities. We hope this year to provide a basket for at least 50
seniors—depending on your generosity. We are never at a loss for
names of seniors who need help.

A partnership with FAIR SHARE, the 008™ DISTRICT and of course,
the UNITED BUSINESS ASSOCIATION has enabled this to become a
reality each year since 1999, This year’s event will be held at the
EUROPEAN CHALET, 5445 S. Harlem. You need only provide a
contribution (hopefully a minimum of $35.00) and the pleasure of
your company.

Know that your generosity will help a very specific person. If you
cannot stop by—even for a brief time—your donation will be greatly
appreciated. Simply mail a check to “UBAM” and we’ll take care of the
rest.

Again, thank you for your continued support of this organization, and
of course, this very worthwhile charity event. Looking forward to
seeing you on Wednesday, December 17th!!

Sincerely,
//7z,éﬁ/¢/

Anita M. Cummings
Please RSVP no later than Friday, December 12,2014



